
Dear Partners in Learning,             
As we enter the second half of the school year, it is important to review a few important policies 
and procedures.  

*AM Kindergarten begins at 8:00 am.  Students who arrive after 8 are late as the learning has 
already begun. 

*PM Kindergarten ends at 3:00 pm. Many times, students who are left past 3 become very worried 
about you. Please contact the office if you are running a bit late, so we can reassure your child.  

*All Kindergarteners need to be at school at 8:00 AM on Wednesdays. 

*Learning for students in grades1-6 begins at 8:15. Students who are walking in the gate at 8:15 and 
after are missing the beginning parts of the school day. Please try and have students arrive 
between 7:45 and 8:10 am.  

*Gates to the school are opened at 7:45 am. There is no supervision before this time and students 
are not allowed to be dropped off before 7:45 am.   

*Students are dismissed on Mon., Tues., Thurs., & Fri., at 2:30 for grades 1-3 and 2:45 for grades 4-6. 
It takes about 5 minutes for the older students to walk to the front. All students should be picked 
up by 3:10, but understand it may take a minute for students to be at the gate. On Wednesday, 
grades 1-3 are dismissed at 1:00 and 1:10 for grades 4-6.   

Your patience is greatly appreciated.                                                                                                 
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We Won Yogurtland! 
This week, all classes 
voted for their 
favorite flavor that 
will be sold at 
Yogurtland in our 
honor!  Emperor 
Eagles Soaring 
Strawberry will be 
sold in the month of 
February! Please 
take a picture of 
your family eating this 
special flavor, send it 
to me at 
mruedel@tcusd.net 
and I will include them 
in our newsletter! 
Thank you for your 
generous support! 

Thank you for all of 
your donations for 

our Girl Scout 
project!

!
Amazon Smile 

https://smile.amazon.com/
hz/charitylist/ls/
XMM8C4TT8TXT/
ref=smi_ext_lnk_lcl_cl 

!
THIS PAST WEEK, WE 
COLLECTED OVER $300 
THAT WILL BE SENT TO 
THE STEVE IRWIN 
WILDLIFE RESERVE. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
GENEROSITY!

 MRUEDEL@TCUSD.NET JAN 19, 2020

Emperor Elementary 
Be Safe  Be Respectful  Be Responsible

!

Monday, Jan. 20 No school in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. holiday

Tuesday, Jan. 21 PTA board meeting 7pm

Wed., Jan. 22 Movie Day Ugly Dolls

Friday, Jan. 24 8:30 am Coffee with the Principal

Upcoming 1/27-31 Great Kindness Challenge 
1/27 School Site Council

follow us on instagram @emperoreaglestcusd
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Congratulations to our 
Emperor Eagles who are 
on the Royal Camellia 
Court!   

Please join us as we walk 
in the Camellia Parade on 
Feb. 22. If you would like 
to order a new shirt, 
please check Eagle 
Folders. 
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